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March 27, 2003 
 
Office of Information and Regulatory Affairs Lorraine Hunt 
Office of Management and Budget, NEOB 
Room 10202, 725 17th Street, NW 
Washington, DC  20503 
 
 
Dear Office of Information and Regulatory Affairs Hunt: 
 
Please do not move forward with this policy of devalueing the lives of 
senior citizens. 
 
All members of this society deserve protection and care from it's 
governing body.  The first obligation is to us, and not to the commercial 
interests of this country. 
 
Thank you for considering this point of view. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Arlene Montemarano 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


